
 

 

 

Request for Qualifications 

Town of Parrottsville is requesting qualifications from interested firms to assist with wastewater 
system improvements under the TDEC ARP funds with administration that will be identified. Please 
submit qualifications to Sharon Peters, City Recorder, Town of Parrottsville, 2025 Old Parrottsville 
Highway, Parrottsville, TN. 37843.  Statements will be accepted through July 26, 2024.  

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Sharon Peters,  
parrottsvillecityhall@gmail.com 


